
 

 

                        

 

  CARIBOO HILL SECONDARY SCHOOL / ÉCOLE SECONDAIRE CARIBOO HILL 

PAC Meeting Agenda June 03, 2019 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
2. Approval of Agenda 

3. Approval of May Minutes  
4. Student Report:  a. Student Government 
   b. DSAC 
   c. Dry grad     

5. Principal’s Report: Andy Chin 
6.  DPAC Report: Mike Gregus 
7. Treasurer’s report: Raveena Nat 

8. French Immersion report – Gordana Vujanic 
9. PAC Chair Report: Sarb Basi 
10. New Business – Sherman Woo: Gaming report  
  

Attendees: Gordana Vujanic Sarb Basi, Mike Gregus, Sherman Woo, Tekkie Fulton, Randa Field, Raveena Nat   

AGENDA 

Ad. 5. School Report by Principal Andy Chin 

Dinner dance on June 14 – Grades 8 & 9 doing Core Competency Chats 

Dry grad will be held after the dinner dance on June 14 - preparation under way. 

School leaving ceremony on May 27 th successful. A lot of positive feedback received, no incidents noted. 

Music concert and carnival – both well attended and successful events. Attendance included Armstrong and Second Street 

school grade 7 students. 

Grade 7 event hosted at Cariboo Hill for Armstrong and Second Street School students. 

Cultus lake event today for Grades 8 & 9’s. 

Measles vaccination for K-12 students will take place at Cariboo Hill on June 06 – date booked long in advance, no consent 

form from the parents required.  

Yearbook on schedule. 

Exams and Assessments will be on June 24  th 

Student prime minister election is taking place in early June.   

New computer lab for Digipen program finished two weeks ago. Total 6 computer labs are available. Equipment is well 

protected. 



 

 

Minimal vandalism occurred during this school year. 

The school has a few job openings available. Currently not hiring new staff. Full time jobs will be advertised. Several part 

time positions are available. Mr.Bermann will move to Alpha school to become head department of Student services. 

Ad.6. DPAC – Mike Gregus 

Next DPAC meeting will be on September 16th. 

Ad. 7. Treasurer’s Report Raveena Nat 
 
Ad.8. French Immersion Report – Gordana Vujanic 

 
CPF barbecue will take place on June 22. 
Registration for CPF camps has started. High school students can register to volunteer  at the camps which will take place 
during the middle two weeks in August .   

Twenty four French Immersion students will start grade 8 in Cariboo Hill school next year. 
 

Ad. 9. PAC Chair Report: Sarb Basi 

Grade 12 ceremony was very well organized. Impressive number of bursaries and scholarships worth over CAD 350,000 have 

been available to 124 grade 12 students. It’s been a good year at Cariboo Hill. 

 

Ad. 10. New Business   

Sherman Woo – a form needs to be signed for 0 revenue for Gaming report as they decided not to run the 50/50 raffle 

fundraiser during the grad showcase event. There was not enough volunteers and a lot of effort was required. 

 


